
   GREENSBORO 

DATE: July 12, 2024 

TO:  Shane Messer, Construction Project Coordinator 

FROM: Nora Gardner, M/WBE Specialist 

SUBJECT: Contract# 2020-32A Hammel Road Water Line Replacement 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted for Contract# 2020-32A Hammel 

Road Water Line Replacement project to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro 

M/WBE Program Plan. The goals established for the project were MBE 10.00% and WBE 

25.00%. Sam W. Smith submitted affidavit C stating that the firm had achieved both goals. Upon 

review of the documentation, the firm achieved MBE 10.05% and WBE 25.50%. 

Sam W. Smith, Inc., will be awarded a contract for $1,476,047.50. The submitted appendices 

state the firm commits to award $524,733.00 of the contract to M/WBE firms. The firm commits 

to MBE 10.05% ($148,342.00) and WBE 25.50% ($376,391.00). The following firms will be 

utilized on the project: 

ID Firm Name County 

Description of the 

Work 

Contract 

Amount 

Contract 

% 

MBE 

Harris Concrete and 

Construction Inc. Guilford 

Driveways, Curbs 

and Gutters $148,342.00 10.05% 

WBE 

American Cornerstone 

Construction Forsyth Water and Services $287,829.00 • 19.50% 

WBE 

Jessie Lane's Landscaping 

and Trucking, Inc. Guilford Material Hauling $88,562.00 6.00% 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes, 

including subcontractor replacement, the Department and Prime Contractor must contact the 

M/WBE Office for approval before making any such changes or substitutions. 

Thank you, 

Cc: Allison Staton, M/WBE Compliance Officer 

Eric Eley, Senior M/WBE Manager 


